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From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Concern 
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 2:31:32 PM 

After a long professional life spent in defending the coyright I am dstressed about 
the fact every moment we loose copyright in many ways, but this latest 
one(Orphan Work) is something so awful I cant hear of it. Of course I am with your 
orgnization 

Grazia 
Grazia Neri 
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